
AC – Consultation Day  
“Meet, Chat & Inspire – Future Accounting Elites” on 4 May 2019 

 
AC joined the City University of Hong Kong JUPAS Consultation Day on Saturday, 4 
May 2019, together with other departments of the College of Business.  
 
During the consultation session, Mr. David Yip and Mr. Sunny Wong, together with 
some senior students, provided one-to-one consultations to potential accountancy 
students and their parents. We also provided an information session to support them in 
making the final choice of their universities and majors. 
 
During the information session, Mr. David Yip and Mr. Sunny Wong talked in detail 
about selection criteria, interview arrangements, entrance scholarships, program 
offerings, and admission arrangements, and also introduced the overall application 
process. The potential students and parents gained invaluable information to facilitate 
their decision making and help them better plan for the future. 
 
This Consultation Day was a great success. All of the visiting students and parents took 
away important information and materials. We will offer more activities in the future to 
help potential students and parents learn more about our university and program. 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 


